
 
 

 

ATTENTION CITY OF JONESVILLE RESIDENTS 

 

 

Republic Services, your cities recycling and trash provider is pleased to announce an 

enhancement to your recycling program. Effective January 1st you will be utilizing this 95 

gallon cart for collection instead of your current 18 gallon bins. You will also see your pick-

up schedule increased from once per month to Every Other Week. We have seen in other 

communities that this system is more resident friendly and will promote an increased 

participation in the program. 

 

Enclosed you will find a 2017 service calendar and an enhanced Acceptable Items list, please 

keep them for reference. We will not be collecting your current 18 gallon recycling bins they 

are yours to keep. Thank you for you helping keep Jonesville clean. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

REPUBLIC SERVICES 
 
 

 


